
THANK YOU 

 
On December 22nd, our St. Nicholas soup kitchen team and volunteers served Christmas dinners for 23 

consecutive years.  The dinners were provided for of those in need for a warm meal and Christian fellowship. 

 

We would like to give a special thank you to those who have generously donated food and funds, which also 

allowed us to buy foods and distributed give gift certificates to the children and families of our community.  

 

We would like to thank all the volunteers, and especially our chef Theo Paraskevas and his assistant Bill 

Elliadis. We would also like to extend a big thank you to the local restaurants for the salads.  We also want to 

thank our parishioners for their continued support to our Christmas dinner and Monday’s soup kitchen.  

…for I was hungry, and you gave me food. I was thirsty and you gave me drink, I was a stranger and you 
welcomed me, I was naked, and you clothed, I was sick, and you visited me, I was in prison, and you came to 
me …  Matthew 25:35-40 

 
 

 
 
We wish you all a very healthy and happy New Year! 
 

Chris Palaidis 


